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Diary Dates 

 
31st January Year 4 visit to the Tower of London 

2nd February Friends of Holy Trinity meeting 

6th February        Year 5 visit to Southwark Cathedral 

7th February         Internet Safety Meeting for Parents 6-7pm 

9th February        Cinema Event-Madeleine (as part of  

                           Our French Celebration)    

  Class Y2 Assembly  

10th February       French Day-Children to wear 

                           colours of the French flag. 

Half Term : 13th February - 17th February 

15th and 16th February Holiday Workshop for Years 3 and 4     

                                     with Miss Pendleton 

20th February     Year 6 visit to the Natural History Museum 

22nd February     Year 3 visit to the British Museum 

  SATs meeting for Y2 parents/carers 

23rd February  Year 4 visit to Tate Britain 

1st March SATs meeting for Y6 parents/carers 

2nd March           World Book Day - Bedtime Stories 

                          Cinema Event at the Beckenham Odeon 

13th March          Reading workshop for Parents 5:30pm-6:30pm       

13th March-17th March  Science Week 

21st March Prom Praise - Year 4 

24th March          Red Nose Day and Cake Sale 

27th March Mothers’ Day Breakfast from 8:15am. 

29th March          Cinema Night - Film to be confirmed 

31st March          Break up for Easter Holidays 

Easter Holidays  3rd April - 17th April   

18th April           Children return to school 

18th April           Year 4 visit to the Museum of London 
 

Events to look forward to : 
 

Friends of Holy Trinity Disco - Date to be confirmed. 

Whole School trip to Ladyland Farm - 28th April 2017 

Summer Fair - Saturday 1st July 2017 

 
 

 

            

 

  Friday, 27th January 2017                                                              

                                                                                         www.holytrinity.lewisham.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The children are really enjoying their new topics and it is 

great to see such enthusiastic pupils, setting high 

expectations for themselves.   
 

You are all invited to an Internet Safety Meeting on 

Tuesday 7th February at 6pm. For children the internet, and 

the increasing number of digital devices they use to 

connect to it, is an integral part of their everyday lives.  

Whether they use it to express themselves or to stay in 

touch with family and friends, for entertainment or 

education, the internet can provide tremendous benefits, 

but we are all very aware that there are also online risks 

and sometimes they can lead to harm.  Beth Lane will be 

talking about how to ensure that your children are kept safe 

when online.  It is extremely kind of Beth to give up her 

time to give this presentation and I very much hope to see 

you there, as you play a crucial role in helping to safeguard 

children online.  A crèche will be available. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
 

With kind regards, 

 

Sarah-Jane Pendleton 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                     
Please send in your 

sponsor money by 

Tuesday 31st January 

2017 at the latest. 
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SATs Meetings 

for 

Year 2 and Year 6 Parents / Carers 
 

We will be holding meetings to discuss the 

National Tests for Year 2 and Year 6 children  

on: 
 

Wednesday 22nd February 2017  

at 9:15 am and 5pm (FOR YEAR 2) 
 

Wednesday 1st March 2017  

at 9:15 am and 5pm (FOR YEAR 6) 
 

A crèche will be available at the 5pm  

meetings. 

Years 3 and 4 Half Term Workshops  

We will be running a half term Inspiring Writing workshop 

for Year 3 and 4 children on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 

16th February from 9-3 pm.  The children will take part in a 

range of writing activities with Miss Pendleton.  On the last        

day of the workshop the children will have a pizza lunch and 

bouncy castle.  Please remember to send in your permission 

slips. 

 

 

 

FRENCH DAY 

 

We will be holding a French Day on  
 

Friday 10th February. 
 

The children will take part in a range of 

activities and the day will start with a 

French breakfast. They will also watch 

a French play. 

 

EXTENDED DAY FOR YEAR 6 PUPILS 
 

We will be inviting Year 6 children to stay 

at school until 4:15pm on Tuesdays, 

starting from 21st February.  The children 

will have additional lessons with Miss 

Pendleton and Miss McGwyer in 

preparation for their SATs tests in May.  

More information will be sent out before 

the half term holiday. 

 

                                                                          

Internet Safety Meeting for 

all parents 

Tuesday 7th February 6pm 

 
You are warmly invited to attend our 
Internet Safety meeting on Tuesday 7th February with 
our guest speaker, Beth Lane.  
 

The talk will involve:  
¶  An explanation of what Internet/online safety is and 

the many topics under this ‘umbrella’ term. 

¶ How to keep up to date with popular apps. 

¶ How teenagers behave on new and emerging 
technology (such as Depop and Snapchat/yellow). 

¶ A range of case studies. 
 

A crèche will be available. 
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Friends of Holy Trinity  

 

We will be holding a Friends of Holy Trinity 

meeting for parents / carers on  
 

Thursday 2 nd February at 9:15 am or 5:30pm.   
 

 Please come along and discuss our plans for 2017.  

 

                                                                      

 

This week’s Head Teacher awards: 

 

Oustanding Achievers 

Reception Class: Daniel and Ava 

Year 1: Jaiivonte and Kimberley 

Year 2: Kelicia and Jack 

Year 3: Rhys and Maria 

Year 4: La’twarn and Grace 

Year 5: Joshua and McKayla  

Year 6: Vishranthie and Isa 

 

Outstanding Behaviour 

Reception Class: Preston and Asha 

Year 1: Daniel and Adelewa 

Year 2: Sapphire and Zaria 

Year 3: Yeshvi and Zoe 

Year 4: Aaron S and Rya 

Year 5: Eleazar and Kaeden 

Year 6: Elizabeth and Rodney 

 

Fit For Sport Super Stars  

Samiyah and Ethan 

     Class Assemblies 

Please see below the dates and times of the class 

assemblies this term… 

Year R – Friday 3rd February 

Year 2 – Thursday 9th February  

The assemblies will start at 9 am. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

                  HOORAY FOR HOLY TRINITY  

     

Last week a team of players from Years 3 and 4 took part in the 

Lewisham Basketball Festival and came 3rd in the tournament. 

On Friday we took another team of players from Years 5 and 6 

to take part in a football competition at Millwall.  They won 5 

out of 7 games and two players, Tegan and Samiyah, were 

selected to train for the district.  Well done Team Holy Trinity 

and a big thank you to Miss Jamie and Mr Joseph for leading the 

teams and to Jeff for driving the minibus.  
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